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Dear Unit Leaders and Scouters: 

The CIEC Outdoor Ethics Committee and Cahuilla Lodge Order of the Arrow are co-sponsoring the 2015 National Trails Day.  This is a great opportunity to showcase outdoor ethics and introduce many of our scouting families to local trails and to our land partners.

It is the goal of Outdoor Ethics and Order of the Arrow to have representation in all districts at their local trails or with a land partner event in their area.   We are looking for units and/or Scouts who would like to adopt a trail, help with a National Trails Event an organization is already planning, or revisit with an organization that promotes use of their lands. 

Some suggestions/ideas include: 

· Group Hikes

· Trail Cleanup

· Birding Competitions

· Photography Walk

· Trail Building

· Trail Runs

· Campouts

· Leave No Trace Seminar

· Children's Activities

· Mountain Bike Rides

· River Cleanups

· First Aid Demonstrations

· Interpretive Hikes

· Pet-friendly Hikes

· Trail Dedication

National Trails Day is June 6, 2015.   If you or your unit would like to support National Trails Day in your District,  and reach out to Scouting families, please contact me so we can help you set up an activity, partner you with an event, and help promote your units involvement in National Trails Day.  
Yours in Scouting,
Sherrie Reynolds

Co-chairperson CIEC National Trails Day Committee

Conservation Activities Chairman

Grayback Outdoor Ethics Representative
bsa.sreynolds@gmail.com
